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TSA/TA policy on seed exempts at ITF World Masters Tour Events 
 

TSA and TA have reached an agreed position regarding the use of seed exempts at ITF World Masters Tour Events 
in Australia. The major change of note is that the TA/TSA National Selectors will no longer play a role in providing 
advice on seed exempts. It is the role of tournament committees to consider whether exceptional circumstances 
apply, with any seed exempts to be applied in line with the ITF World Masters Tour regulations.   
 
The TSA/TA policy position is stated below:  
 
TA/TSA recommend that seed exempts be only applied in exceptional circumstances at Australian ITF World Tennis 
Masters Tour events.Should an Australian ITF World Tennis Masters Tour tournament committee wish to apply seed 
exempts, these are to be applied in line with the current ITF World Tennis Masters Tour Regulations. The TA/TSA 
National Selectors will not play an active role in the seed exempt processes for these events. 
 
The current ITF Masters Regulations are available here. 
 
https://www.itftennis.com/media/8993/2023-itf-masters-regulations.pdf 
 

Any questions or queries may be sent to: TSAsec01@gmail.com  
 
Charlie Tulloch 
Secretary, Tennis Seniors Australia 
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0431 474 979 
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